
PUBLIC NOTICE
CONSULTATION ON THE DRAFT CANTERBURY 
REGIONAL LAND TRANSPORT PLAN 2021-31
THIS IS A PUBLIC CONSULTATION IN ACCORDANCE WITH  
SECTION 82 OF THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT 2002.
The Regional Transport Committee of the Canterbury Regional Council 
(Environment Canterbury) invites submissions on the draft Regional  
Land Transport Plan 2021-31.

The draft Plan outlines an investment strategy for developing the region’s land 
transport network over 10 years and we are consulting to ensure the proposal is in 
line with the aspirations of the Canterbury community and users of the network.

The Plan sets out a vision and strategic objectives, priorities for investment, 
and a programme of transport activities to be undertaken by Road Controlling 
Authorities.

It introduces headline targets for road safety, transport emissions and moving  
more freight by rail.

For more information go to haveyoursay.ecan.govt.nz/regional-land-transport-plan 
or call Customer Services on 0800 324 636.

MAKING A SUBMISSION
You may make a submission on the draft plan:

•	 Online at haveyoursay.ecan.govt.nz/regional-land-transport-plan

•	 By email to mailroom@ecan.govt.nz

•	 �By post to Regional Land Transport Plan, 
Freepost 1201,  
PO Box 345,  
Christchurch, 8140.

The closing date for submissions is midday Friday, 5 March 2021.

Peter Scott 
CHAIR, REGIONAL TRANSPORT COMMITTEE

9 February 2021

Taking action together to shape a thriving and  
resilient Canterbury, now and for future generations.
Toitū te marae o Tāne, toitū te marae o Tangaroa, toitū te iwi.
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